
Beginning Monday, March 20, North Shore Health  
will close the Care Center/delivery entrance.  

Please access North Shore Health through the 
Clinic atrium entrance or ER entrance, after hours. 
Temporary signs will be posted.

For further information on changes and  
to follow along with the construction progress,  
please visit our construction blog-site at  
www.nshorehospitalconstruction.com.  
Information will also be available on Boreal and WTIP.

ENTRANCE 
CLOSURE

We apologize for  
the inconvenience this  

planned construction 
may cause our visitors or 

community members, and  
we appreciate your patience 

while we work to complete 
this important project.


